
ATTENTION GT CHORUS 
Our Christmas Musical Production of “Jingle Bell Jukebox” is 

quickly approaching (Dec. 11th)!  We will have a few after school 

rehearsals listed below and a field trip on December 14th.  Please 

make arrangements for your child to attend at least 2 of these 

rehearsals.  These are the only times 3rd, 4th and 5th grade GT Chorus 

students will rehearse together. Let me know if you need anything, 

by contacting the school (945-7721) or sending me an email 

(mblanchard@newberry.k12.sc.us).  Thanks for your support! 

 

Chorus Extra Rehearsal Dates & Events: 
For after school rehearsals, please pick up your child  

in the car rider loop at the back of the school. 

 

Tuesday, November 13th      afterschool 2:40-3:45 

Thursday, November 15th    afterschool 2:40-3:45 

Tuesday, November 27th    afterschool 2:40-3:45 

Monday, December 10th     final rehearsal 2:40-4:00 

Tuesday, December 11th     **PERFORMANCE NIGHT**  

December 11th, please report to the music room at 6:00.  Show begins at 6:30.  

Friday, December 14th Field trip (9:30-2:15)–wear jeans and Christmas shirt 

 

 

Tis the Season to be Jolly! 

Mrs. Marcie Blanchard 

mailto:mblanchard@newberry.k12.sc.us

